
Subject line: Important information regarding RUB currency trading 

Pre-header: Upcoming closure of RUB currency pair trading  

Headline: RUB currency pairs will stop trading today at 14:50 GMT 

 

Dear Client, 

 

We are sending you this message as you have traded a RUB currency pair this year. As you may know, 

RUB pairs are currently subject to heightened risks including large price moves, low liquidity and 

possible interruptions in market access resulting from government sanctions or restrictions imposed by 

exchanges.  

 

Please be informed that trading in all RUB currency pairs will be discontinued today at 14:50 GMT. 

 

This includes USDRUB, EURRUB, RUBHUF & XAURUB pairs and applies to both new and existing 

positions. Kindly note that any open orders will be automatically cancelled and no new orders will be 

accepted after 14:50 GMT.  

 

You are encouraged to take measures to manage your exposure ahead of this time. Any open RUB 

currency pair positions at 14:50 GMT will be closed automatically.  

 

It is also worth noting that incoming RUB cash payments are suspended until further notice.   

 

It should be noted that Saxo cannot guarantee the possibility of maintaining positions or supporting 

market access in the event of external factors such as sanctions from authorities or restrictions imposed 

by trading venues. 

 

You are encouraged to review your positions and take measures to manage the risks of large price 

fluctuations or market access disruptions on your portfolio.  

 

Wishing you safe trading. 

 

Regards, 

Saxo Bank 

 

 

 

 


